
Weekly Family Update
Week of December 16 - 20, 2024

Hello KOTR Families!

Welcome to our school weekly newsletter! We are pleased to share some exciting updates and
important information with you.

Thank you!

Once again, our amazing School Council and parent volunteers made the Toonie Sale a
wonderful success! Watching the kids enthusiastically shop for family members, and sharing
their secret gifts with staff was the highlight of our week last week! Thank you for helping our
kiddos make such wonderful memories for the holiday season!

Congratulations!

Congratulations to the Tier 1 Boys Volleyball team on an awesome first tournament!! They won
their division and brought home the banner ! Way to go, Kars!!!

ICYMI (In case you missed it):

● Our Coyote News crew published their first edition of our student-led school newspaper.
● Check out our vermicomposter in the lobby.
● Please check the lost and found ASAP - all items left behind will be donated after

December 20th.



● Our Christmas concert will be at 8:30am Wednesday, December 18th. Parents of those
performing are welcome to attend.

● The following are on School Cash Online to order - round 2 of hot lunches, and KOTR
clothing.

Please see the KOTR Family Calendar for Upcoming Events!

Take good care,

Erin and Lara
Principal and Vice-Principal
Kars on the Rideau PS

https://ocdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/home
https://karsontherideaups.ocdsb.ca/

